
R E V I E W  T H I S  D O C U M E N T  T O  F I N D  O U T  W H AT ’ S  N E W   

I N  T H E  F A C U L T Y  P O R TA L !  

FACULTY PORTAL UPDATES 



WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW 

 
On January 15, 2018, the ATS Faculty Portal will look 
slightly different, but will function just as the current 
portal functions.  This document will show you the 
changes, and what to expect when the portal 
launches. 
 



NEW LANDING PAGE 



NEW LOGIN PAGE 

Once you click on Faculty Login, you’ll be directed to a new login page. Enter 
your username and password. Don’t forget to add .priv to your username. 



NEW HOME PAGE 

The new home page has a new look, but it functions the same way the older portal functioned.  
Use the left navigation bar menu as you did previously. Click the Home icon when you want to 
return to this page.   



GRADEBOOK 

The Gradebook is in the same location on the left navigation menu under My Classes.  



QUICK LINKS MENU 

The Quick Links, which were previously displayed across the header, are now 
located conveniently as a menu-style option on the header. 



PERSONALIZE YOUR HOME PAGE 

Click the Personalize button to add options to your home page.  Please note you 
can also shift the tiles around while on this page.  Shifting the tiles will change how 
they appear on your home page. 



LEFT NAVIGATION MENU 

As noted previously, the core functionality of 
the portal remains the same.  You will still access 
all menu items from the left navigation menu.   
 
The pages will have the same look and feel as 
the new landing page, with all features and 
functions remaining the same. 
 
If you experience any issues with portal, please 
contact the Help Desk at 859-858-2100. 


